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TRACK AND FIELD

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at
athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 
8TH GRADE BOYS BLUE 
TEAM!  They were awarded the 
championship title of the 
conference!  They took 1st 
place in the conference overall 
and then won the championship 
in the playoffs.

Track practice has begun!  
Everyone should have heard 
from their coaches by now.  If 
you have not done so already 
please let me know.  

CHAMPIONS

FALL 2025 FALL SEASON IS 
OPEN FOR REGISTRATION.  
All students who will be in 

grades 5th-8th for the 
2025-2026 school year are 

eligible to participate.

Registration is open now and 
until March 31st.  

Stay tuned for a meet the coach 
night event.  

Click the link below for more 
information.

Football & Cheer Registration

Sport Schedule

FOOTBALL & CHEER 
REGISTRATION

COACHES FOR 
2025/2026

Spring coaches are underway. If 
you are signed up for baseball 
and softball you should have 
heard from your coach by now.  
If you have not heard from them 
please let me know.
Baseball and Softball season 
officially starts today!!!
Uniforms will be coming out this 
week.
If you have any questions 
please let me know!

BASEBALL & 
SOFTBALL

Athletic Board 
Members Needed!

If you are interested in joining the 
athletic board for the upcoming 
school year please click the 
below to fill out the form.  

Our first meeting for the new 
school year will be August 13th, 
at 8pm.
Athletic Board 25/26 

FLOOR HOCKEY

FLOOR HOCKEY STARTS THIS 
WEEK!  

3rd/4th grade Mondays April 
7th, 14th, 28th

5th/6th grades Tuesday, April 
9th, 30th, 7th

7th/8th grades Wednesday, 
April 10th, May 1st, 8th.

Hockey players are to meet 
after the 3pm bell in the gym.  
They are not allowed to leave 
the building while they wait.  
Please let me know if you have 
any questions

If you are interested in 
being a coach for any of 
our sports for the 25/26 
school year please 
complete the form below.
Coach Registration 25/26

SPRING SPORT 
PICTURES

SPRING SPORT PICTURES 
WILL BE TUESDAY, APRIL 15TH 
RIGHT AFTER SCHOOL.  
Baseball/Softball and Track 
athletes need to bring full uniform 
for picture.  There is no order 
form.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ai2ul5B9GI8BxRz69pwjU_kRnBvgVYXxFPd0aprkRBU/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/NJjriy2c3SE6rak78
https://forms.gle/E1hhWNYM8U3yZ6iRA

